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Report on Parent-Teacher Meeting regarding NAAC Peer Team Visit

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Sripat Singh College organized a
significant parent-teacher meeting on Saturday, July 27, 2024, at 12 noon. The
meeting was held at Rabindra Sabhagriha (Room No: 5), aiming to discuss the
upcoming visit of the NAAC Peer Team. This session was crucial for ensuring that
all stakeholders, especially parents, are aware of and prepared for the NAAC
accreditation process.

The meeting was graced by the august presence of several key figures from the
college. Dr. Kamal Krishna Sarkar, the Principal of Sripat Singh College, delivered
the welcome address, highlighting the importance of the NAAC visit and how it
impacts the college's future. Dr. Sagar Simlandy, the IQAC Coordinator, provided
insights into the preparations made by the IQAC for the visit and the role of
parents and students in this process. His speech emphasized the collective effort
required to achieve a successful NAAC accreditation.

Dr. Prasenjit Nanda, the NAAC Coordinator, elaborated on the specific criteria and
parameters that the NAAC Peer Team would assess during their visit. He discussed
the significance of parental involvement in supporting their children's academic
and extracurricular activities, which are critical components of the NAAC
evaluation. Dr. Amal Modak, TCS of the college, spoke about the technical and
infrastructural readiness of the college, ensuring that all facilities meet the
standards expected by the NAAC.

Dr. Abdul Kader Ahmed, the Convenor of the Platinum Jubilee Celebration
Committee, concluded the meeting by urging parents to encourage their children to
participate actively in college events and maintain a disciplined academic routine.
He stressed the importance of the Platinum Jubilee year as a milestone that aligns
with the college's vision for excellence. The meeting ended with an open forum
where parents could ask questions and provide feedback, fostering a collaborative
environment between the college administration and the parents.

Overall, the meeting served as an essential platform for transparent
communication and active engagement among all stakeholders, setting a positive
tone for the forthcoming NAAC Peer Team visit.
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Feedback code 

Attendance Link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xdO_6RJ

qajE8WI4PAQRaznQIIy6D5Pp_/view?
usp=drivesdk
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